
 

 

Dear Customer, 

we herewith inform you that our exclusive commercial partnership with Inoxdep has 

terminated: therefore MWG manual softeners will no longer be available in our 

catalogue.  

Should you need to purchase these products or to order spare parts, do not hesitate to 

contact Inoxdep directly. 

For further clarification and support, please contact your Area Manager. 

Thank you for your attention, 

Kindest Regards 

Fabrizio Leoni  

CCO 

 

 

   

 


